
 

 

 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Tony makes a welcome return home to the Roos 
 

The Wyong Roos Rugby League Club is thrilled to announce Tony Gleeson as its new Denton 
Cup Coach for the upcoming two seasons. Tony has a rich history with the club, having 
played several seasons with the Roos, and winning a First Grade Premiership in 1992. After 
playing, his coaching career saw him lead both The Entrance and Berkeley Vale to 
premierships before moving to Newcastle to further his career. In his time at the Knights he 
has excelled, showcasing a deep understanding of the Game and what it takes to achieve 
success both on and off the field. 
He has an extensive coaching background with over a decade with the Newcastle Knights, 
where he achieved great success, in Junior Reps and NSW Cup securing multiple 
premierships. 
Tony stood out among a highly competitive list of quality candidates, and both he and the 
Roos are eager to tackle the challenges of the new season together. Craig Sandercock, 
Wyong Roos Head of Rugby League, expressed excitement about the appointment, stating, 
“Tony is a fantastic addition to the team, and we are all very excited by his appointment. We 
are optimistically looking forward to seeing what he can bring to the club in the coming 
years". 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pictured: New Denton Cup Coach, Tony Gleeson back home at Morrie Breen Field 


